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Park Board General Manager’s Report 
June 12, 2023 

The following report is intended to provide an overview and update on recent and upcoming activities within 
the Park Board. 
 

Cello Concerts at VanDusen Botanical Garden 
VanDusen Botanical Garden hosted two contemporary cello concerts by Low Strung for a second 
year in a row! Low Strung is a group of classically trained musicians from Yale University who perform 
modern hits with a classical twist. The event was sold out and over 3000 people attended the 
concerts and many guests dressed up in regency attire and enjoyed picnics on the lawn.  
 
Upcoming Council Business (related to or impacting parks & recreation): 
Council to receive a report on June 14 titled Climate Emergency Action Plan – Additional and 
Accelerated Climate Measures. The recommendations in this report include accelerated and 
additional climate measures to help shrink the gap to the Climate Emergency Action Plan targets.  
 

Board Briefing Memos and Emails: May 30 to June 12, 2023 

 

Date Subject 

June 2 Stanley Park Train Status 

June 7 Showboat Building 

https://council.vancouver.ca/20230614/documents/cfsc1.pdf
https://council.vancouver.ca/20230614/documents/cfsc1.pdf
https://council.vancouver.ca/20201103/documents/reguminutes20201103min.pdf
http://parkboardmeetings.vancouver.ca/files/MEMO-StanleyParkTrainStatus-20230602.pdf
http://parkboardmeetings.vancouver.ca/files/MEMO-ShowboatBuilding-20230607.pdf

